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Baptism Sunday September 26, 2021 
  
Six people will be baptised on September 
26 and officially join the church. They are 
Elizabeth Smith, Evelyn Carbonel, 
Josephine Salipio, Elena Juanites, Janice 
Abelita and  Florelyn  Tolentino.  Please  
pray  for  them  while  they   are  preparing  
their hearts for baptism.  
 
Last  month, 10  brothers  and  sisters  had  also  publicly  declared  
their    faith through baptism.  
 
Date for the next baptism has not been fixed yet. For those who would 
like to get baptised in the future, please let Pastor Joel know.  
  

Sunday Bulletin 

Glorify God by loving Christ, loving one another and reaching the world. 

 
As a family of believers, we gather together to lift up 
needs in the church and around the world, believing 
God is going to move in mighty ways in our family 
and community. 
 
We invite you all to join us as we gather for prayer on 
Sunday morning, from 10:00-10:30am, at Room 307A. 
Would you set aside this time for intercession? 

Amazing things happen when God Himself becomes the source of our prayers! 
______________________________________________________ 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 


